
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th March 2024 
 

Y5/6 Visit from The Royal Navy 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 19th March, The Royal Navy will be visiting Y5/6 in school.  

There will be activities taking place throughout the day, including STEM 
and Fitness.  As there will be physical activities taking place, please 
ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on this day.  

 

The purpose of the visit is to help develop children’s team work and teach 
them other invaluable life skills in preparation for their transition to 
secondary school. 

 

The cost of this visit has been subsidised by school and is free of charge. 

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and 
to follow the school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to 
refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the acceptable 
criteria. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Y5/6 Team 

 


